
Leadership/Arizona Mission Training 

August 2023 

 

“Educating Tomorrow’s Veterans Today” 

 

Convention was fun, wasn’t it?  It is always wonderful to renew acquaintances and meet new 

ones.  There is much to absorb in our organization.  And how can we ever forget incoming 

President Rose modeling her lovely dress?  So, as we begin the new auxiliary year, it’s time to 

plan our program activities and which programs we would like to emphasize in the coming year. 

 

RENEW YOUR ENERGY!  One idea would be to plan a Mission Training for your Unit and/or 

District.  There is always new information for us to learn and relearn. 

• Contact Leadership Chairman with date and alternative date in mind. 

• List of attendees (minimum, 10) to Chairman and Department 

• $10.00 per attendee sent to department 10 days prior to training. 

• Lunch provided by host (can charge small fee or unit provides). 

 

I highly recommend that you plan EARLY.  We have already held one training and four more are 

in the works.  Our instructors need to know well ahead of time if scheduling permits their 

participation.  We have had many positive comments from past trainings! 

 

Here is my contact information, I ask that you text or leave a message and I will return your call. 

 

Karen Smith   1133 Carmelita Drive   Sierra Vista, AZ 85635 

    (520) 249-1119   ksmith111@cox.net 
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